
We as Americans- have stood strong in our believe, that Our Constitution gives us very worthy and concrete rights. One of those 
rights- is the second amendment. It is my belief that your attempt to change, minimize, dilute this second amendment is WRONG. 
Therefore; I want to state my opposition here and now. Again, no TEMPERING, WITH THE SECOND AMENDMENT THAT GIVES 
US THE RIGHT TO BEAR ARMS.
THANK YOU,
STELLA OJA
541-416-2711 


